
28/06/2020 

MRS Alison Duggan 
20 / 7 South Steyne RD 
Manly NSW 2095 
aliduggan1@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0514 - 1 B Bolingbroke Parade FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I have grown up in the local area, and spent the last 69 years by the waters edge, many of 
them down at the Manly Boatshed. After thoroughly reading through the development 
application and I think it fantastic that the Treharne family have put some much time, 
consideration & thought into the proposed alterations and additions to Manly Boat shed 
(Marina).
Many of my family members now have young children and feel the area needs a Safe space 
for kids to enjoy, therefore with the addition of new decking & facilities, I believe it will become 
a fantastic area for parents & families to enjoy - at the kiosk & public beach areas.

I have also witnessed over the years, many of the surrounding buildings and areas of Manly, to 
be be given the opportunity to improve its facilities, embrace community needs and develop to 
their fullest potential, and feel that Manly Boatshed should be given the same opportunity. We 
need to be able to encourage people of all ages to keep healthy minds & bodies, and I feel that 
embracing what the Treharne family propose to do to Manly Boatshed, will captivate the local 
community and provide just that. 
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Subject: Online Submission


